
 

   

Office of the Vice-Chancellor 

24 April 2020  

 

Sub: NSU to remain closed. 

In compliance with the Government announcement, North South 

University offices will remain closed from 26th April to 5th 

May (inclusive) 2020. 

Only essential services with skeletal staff will remain open on 

campus.  

Online classes will continue as normal.   

 

Professor Atiqul Islam 

Vice-Chancellor 


